CHRISTMAS EVENTS AT ROSELANDS

The children in years 3 and 4 — Laurel, Maple and Pine classes will be working at a performance
during next term and invite their families into school just before Easter. Some ¢! our instrumentalists
will be performing in the first part of the Easter production, rather than at Christmas. You will have 2
separate invitation if they are playing in the first part of the UKS2 concert at Christmas, when this has
been planned by their instrumental staff.

Ash & Beech classes will be sending home tickets for up to 4 family members per child to come and
see their nativity performance at 8.30am on Tuesday 12 December, in the school hall. Please
come to the front or rear entrances of the school where the gates and doors will open at 9.20am.
Please respect local residents if parking on the estate and do not block their access or ariveways.

Cedar, Eim and Hazel classes will be sending home invitations and tickets for up fo 4 family
members to come and see their performance of ‘The Three Little Pigs Musical’.

Tues 12" Dec ai 2.15pm

(front & rear gates and doors open at 2pm) for famiiies with children in year 1

Wed 13 Dec at 2.15pm
(front & rear gates and doors open at 2om) for families with children in vear 2

Please respect local residents if parking on the estate and do not block their access or driveways.

Sycamore, Willow and Yew classes will be sending home invitations for up to 4 family members to
come and see their performance of ‘Mister Scrooge’

Wednesday 13" December at 6.30pm for families with children in year 5

Thursday. 14" December at 6.30pm for families with children in year 6

We ask for no children below secondary age to be at the evening performances — all younger siblings
in school will have seen the dress rehearsals.

The evening performance will have a short first section with performances by some of the musicians
— their famifies will be sent an invitation separately if they are in years 3 or 4.

Arrangements for the evenings: :
ONLY THE FRONT GATES AND MAIN ENTRANCE WiLL BE OPEN.

The Christimas post box will be in the central dining area from Monday 4% December — pupils can
post their cards to each other there, bringing them into class first and they will be sent to ‘the post.
Please ensure all first and surnames, plus the class name are clearly written on the envelopes.
Deliveries happen every day from 11t December to the end of tem.

CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES AND DINNER DAY — NON-UNIEORM OR CHRISTMAS JUMPER !

On Friday 15th December we shall have our traditional Christmas Dinner, preceded by a morning of
seasonal activities. The children are welcome to come out of school uniform that day or in a
Christmas jumper for that day. A separate email will be sent out soon for those who wish fc order 2
Christmas lunch, who do not usually have school dinners. All children who usuaily have school dinner
will have the Christmas lunch that day, at no exira charge,

CAROLS AND MUSIC

Our musicians will entertain ‘passers-by’ in Hoddesdon between 10.30pm and 11 o’clock on
Wednesday 13" December in the Jubilee Shelter, Hoddesdon Town Centre. Please come and
support us and sing along with our carols. A separate information sheet will be given to orchestra and
choir members who are performing asking their families to send a return slip.



